January 7, 2014
Genny Donart, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman
128 Monroe NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108
Re:
Casitas De Colores, 215 Lead Ave SE Bldg. 3
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 10-28-12 (K14/D087A)

Certification dated: 1-03-14
Dear Ms. Donart,
Based on the Certification received 1/3/2014, the site is acceptable for release of Certificate of Occupancy by the Hydrology Department. 


Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records.  This certification can be e-mailed to: rrael@cabq.gov. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.  





Sincerely,





Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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